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From the RE's Desk
Wewill not be running a normal Solo II schedule

for the first six (6)months of 1993. The U.S. Army
is using our area during January and February
leaving us no choice on our race dates.
Valentine's Day (February 14), Easter (April 11),

and Mother's Day (May 9) all fall on the second
Sunday of the month this year.
I know it is hard, but we have no choice but to

be flexible. Please remember to check your Solo II
schedule each month as we will not be running on
the second Sundays until the June event.
We will be starting the new year with some

exciting new ideas at the January event, so don't
miss out. See you there. .

M.G. Lewis

Wheel to Wheel Race
Meeting

On Monday, January 25, at 7 p.m., there will be
a special meeting held at the Auto Saloon of the
NimitzBusiness Center, 1130 N.Nimitz Highway.
This meeting is for everyone involved in our

wheel to wheel racing program. All drivers and
workers should try to attend as we will discuss in
detail the 1993 program.
We will also be making assignments for the

upcoming drivers school and race. This is your

Racing Update
Our next wheel to wheel race event will be on

January 30th and 31st at Hawaii Raceway Park.
We will have a driver's school on Saturday, <::>

January 30, and the race on Sunday, January 31.
As usual we will need people to help us staff the

track. Please call M.G. Lewis (672-8255) if you are
available on one or both days.
It should be an exciting weekend of racing as we

already have over twenty (20) drivers signed up for
the race.

Fun Run Bracket Racing
When the regular Solo II is completed, we will

have a fun run bracket racing, time permitting. It
is open to all cars in all categories and classes that
have participated in the Solo II that day.
The object: Try to obtain a time that is as close

to your best Solo II time without going over in a
SINGLERUN. Yes, one run, and cones will count.
Eligible times may be less than or equal to but not
greater than your best Solo II time.
So, what do you get for your troubles? One half

(50%) of the collected entry fees for bracket racing.
In the event of a tie or ties, it will be. split evenly
among the winners.
More details will be announced at the Solo II.

Welcome Novices
The SCCAHawaii Region would like to welcome

James Fallon, and Patrick Woo to SCCA Solo II
racing. Congratulations to Patrick Woo for being
the fastest novice with his EStock VW GTI.
Congratulations to James Fallon for winning first
place in E Modifiedin his Sebring 5000.


